[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Host Family,
My name is Carys and I am 20 years old. I live in Wales in the United Kingdom and am studying to be a Primary Teacher. I have one brother (22) who is currently living in Australia playing Rugby, we are very close and keep in touch often on Skype. We had a great childhood and were blessed to be given many opportunities as children, I have never forgotten these experiences and I hope I can pass on my fun loving attitude towards life to your children and give them a summer of valuable memories. 
Although my brother and I are older now, spending time with family is important to us (especially with me being away at University) so we normally go skiing in the winter, and as members of the local church, my father organises a trip for the young people for a week in the summer.
My home town and University town is small and quiet (farm town) but I love it. I will miss it when I’m abroad but am very much looking forward to experience a different way of life.
I spend a lot of time with my cousins, taking them on day trips, picking them up from school, looking after them overnight and helping them with their school life. I will miss them over the summer but am sure I will enjoy spending as much time with your children! When I am not studying I spend my time in the gym, swimming, walking my 2 Golden Retriever dogs on the local beach and working as a waitress part time.
I will be happy to help your family with any housework and would undertake any extra help that would be needed. I will have passed my test for 2 and a half years by the time I come and stay and have no worries regarding any driving if needed. 
I love travelling and as well as going away with family, for the last 2 years I have organised holidays for my group of friends and I to Bulgaria and Portugal. I like very much to spend time with friends, we often go camping in the summer, spend time in each other’s houses (normally eating), and generally enjoying life together. My friends would describe me as cheerful, kind and as someone that’s always wanting to try new things. Although I have a close friendship group in University and back at home, I have lived away from home for two years therefore have learnt how to look after myself and be confident independently.
I would love to be a part of your family over the summer, to gain life experience, learn about your country’s culture and people, and work doing something I love, to help me find a good job when I finish my studies. 
I am an outgoing person, with an optimistic personality. I am enthusiastic and love meeting new people and socialising. I would be as useful as I can, and hopefully give your children a summer they will enjoy as much as I will. If you feel that I would be the right person to fit into your family over the summer then please feel free to make contact with me for any more information.
Yours, 
Carys Thomas.



